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Dear Buyer,  

 On your sale invoice, you elected to receive a buyer’s plaque from your exhibitor. Please sign and date 

below acknowledging that the exhibitor has delivered their 2024 plaque to you. This procedure 

was designed to make sure that you get the gratitude and recognition that you deserve for supporting 

our exhibitors. We thank you for supporting our exhibitors and for your help with this new requirement. 

If you have any comments or suggestions regarding this new procedure or anything else related to OYLS, 

please reach out to our administrator, Kimberly Lundy, at okeechobeeyls@gmail.com. 

 

Signed _________________________________________________________ 

(Buyer or buyer’s representative) 

 

Business Name (if applicable) _______________________________________ 

 

Date ________________________ 

 

 

Exhibitor Name: ______________________________________________________ 
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